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Kingscliff High School upgrade 
Works notification  20 September 2022 

Kingscliff High School is being upgraded to provide new permanent learning spaces and core facilities. The 
scope of work includes a new creative and performing arts building, a new library, a new senior learning 
environment, refurbished hospitality facilities and general learning spaces, and a new sports pavilion. 

Power outage 

As part of the construction work to Kingscliff High School, electrical work will be occurring around the 
school. 

It is expected that there will be a scheduled power outage impacting homes on the following dates and 
times: 

 Sunday 25 September 2022, between 8 am and 5 pm 

The electricity distributor, Essential Energy, will notify impacted properties with more information. 

 

Map showing properties impacted by the outage 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 


